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From: Mario Padilla <mariopadilla@earthlink .net>
Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2010 2:18 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Ce: cftcfeedback@fxdd.com

Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex'

Reference RIN 3038-AC61.

I am strongly opposed to the proposal to reduce the amount of leverage to 10 tol It should stay

where it currently is at 100 to 1. The change would severly impact the small Forex traders especially the
ones

just starting out trying to learn Forex.
Mario Padilla
mariopadilla@earthlink.net




